
 

 

 

           
 
 

5 August 2022 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
 
Annual Council Rates and Utility Increase. 
 
 
After a delay from the various councils, we have now received confirmation on the updated rates and utility 
increases. 
 
The tariff increases are effective 1 July 2022 and will be sent out at the end of August with the September 
levy statements. 
 
It will reflect on your levy statement as a debit and credit entry for the months in arears. 
 
This is consistent with how we have applied these increases in prior years. 
 
The actual percentage increases differ between the various councils and therefore it is not included in the 
letter but made available to you via the Village Managers office. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Garry Reed 
Managing Director 
Evergreen Lifestyle Villages 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


